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5th January 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are currently working to move to online learning and, as such, are allocating devices we have in school to 
enable this to happen.  Our job has been made more difficult as the devices we were allocated by the 
Government are not currently being made available to us.    
 
In the first instance, allocations will be made to those who completed our survey in the Autumn Term.  As such, 
we are relying solely on our school supply.  Priorities will be given to those who qualify for the Pupil Premium 
Grant and those who have no devices at home.    
 
We are currently being inundated with requests from parents who would like to have a school device.  Please 
note that we are presently working with a shortfall of devices. 
  
We are unable to supply paper copies of work set but will be providing work books for the children to work 
in.  These will be available for collection tomorrow.  This will make it easier for the few families who will be 
continuing to share devices.  
 
Thank you for your patience.  It is very much appreciated at this very busy time for us.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A Majcher 
Head Teacher 
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